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Statement from Gov. Rick Perry

 
AUSTIN – Gov. Rick Perry today issued the following statement:
 
“In a free market economy, government should not be in the business of using taxpayer dollars to bail out corporate
America. Congress needs to take off its partisan gloves and work together to bring both short and long term stability to the
credit markets. They need to stop blaming each other and start thinking about solutions that put the taxpayers of this
country first.”
 

# # #
 
Please DO NOT REPLY to this message. It comes from an un-monitored mailbox. If you have any questions regarding
this announcement, please contact the Governor’s Press Office at (512) 463-1826.


